

Premier of Victoria

1 Treasury Place Melbourne, Victoria 3002 Australia Telephone: +61 3 9651 5000

Mr Peter Thatcher Narre Warren South P-12 College 79-125 Amberly Park Dr Narre Warren South VIC 3805

Dear Peter,

I wanted to thank you for hosting us at your wonderful school during my recent visit with your local Member of Parliament, Gary Maas.

It was brilliant to receive such a warm welcome from your school's leaders, students, and staff during our tour of Narre Warren South P-12 College.

The commitment and leadership on display is testament to the hard work by you, your teachers and the whole school community.

It was impressive to see how you are supporting your students to succeed – academically, in the arts with that magnificent Performing Arts Centre, and through innovative programs like the Academy Movement.

Please pass on my thanks to the students who helped me improve my rugby game – they were great teachers!

I am delighted that we have been able to support Narre Warren South P-12 College, encouraging each student to explore, learn, and grow. Please pass on my very big thanks to every student and teacher.

Thanks again for having me and I wish you the very best in all your endeavours.

Kind regards,

Hon Jacinta Allan MP Member for Bendigo East

Premier

